
TOWN OF ONALASKA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON THE FOLLOWING: 

 

 

Adoption of a proposed amendment to the comprehensive plan. 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday 11 April 2017 at 5:30 p.m., the Onalaska Town 

Board will hold a public hearing pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 66.1001(4)(d) at the Onalaska Town 

Hall, at N5589 Commerce Road, Onalaska, Wisconsin to hear public comment regarding the 

adoption of a proposed amendment to the comprehensive plan.  Summary of the proposed 

amendment:  address the possibility of the establishment or expansion of industrial uses within 

the Town.  

 

The proposed amendment to the comprehensive plan is available for inspection and copies will 

be provided upon request.  For more information about the amendment, or for inspection or 

receipt of a copy, please contact Mary Rinehart, Town of Onalaska Clerk, N5589 Commerce 

Road, Onalaska, WI 54650; phone 608-783-4958. 

 

Posted: March 8, 2017 

Town Hall Posting House 

Midway Deli 

Red Pines Bar and Grill 

 


